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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Transition Arrangements 
 
We have started to help the children look ahead to September when they will move to their new classes. 
It is important that they end the term feeling confident and excited about the changes ahead. 
  
Years 4 and 5 have already had time with their new class and teacher. Broadland, Acle and Thorpe High 
Schools have arrangements in place to support transition to High School. 
 
Our new intake children and parents have different activities planned together with home visits to 
support their transition. 
 
On Thursday 22nd and Friday 23rd June children who will be in Bitterns in September will spend time with 
their new teacher, Mrs Collins. Current Year 2 and Year 3 children who will be in Grebes in September, 
will spend time with Mr Leaver. 
 
The current Year 4 and 5 will be together as the ‘New Herons’ which is something they are now hopefully 
very familiar with. 
 
The children will be told about the arrangements and I hope they enjoy a new challenge. 
 
Thank you for all your support, 

 

 
Ms Julie Church 
Headteacher 
Salhouse VC C of E Primary School 
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Don’t forget to checkout our Facebook page! 

mailto:office@salhouse.norfolk.shc.uk
http://www.salhouseschool.co.uk/

